
                                                     

                   

                       

    
 
 

Together we Nurture, Inspire and Achieve 
Blair Avenue Ingleby Barwick TS17 5BL; Telephone number 01642 754658 

Email: mytonpark@mytonpark.org.uk Web: www.mytonpark.org.uk 
Headteacher – Mrs Janis Williams 

 
24th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are really pleased that pedestrian training has recommenced in schools following an enforced break due to the 
pandemic. This is an important part of our safety curriculum and will take place for Year 3 on Tuesday 7th December 
2021 during school time. 
 
Please see the attached letter and information from Active Travel, who will be delivering the training. Please 
complete the consent form and return it to school by Friday 3rd December at the latest. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Janis Williams 
Headteacher 
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